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This week our study of Holidays continued. We continued to spread the Holiday cheer by making a variety of art projects like making handprint wreaths and handprint Christmas Trees. We danced and dance to Christmas music and dressed up in Santa hats. Sadly we did not have any snow. Hopefully when we come back from break we will have some snow that we could play with. Now we get to enjoy our Holiday vacation and be ready to have a fresh start to our New Year! Happy Holidays everyone and a safe and happy New Year! See you in 2015! 

Reminder:
* School will be closed December 23rd to Jan 1st for the holidays!
* School reopens on Friday Jan 2nd.  

Each child needs to have a pair of gloves and a winter hat at school every day! If it snows, children need to have a pair of boots and snow pants. 


Please check out our Facebook page! 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Tiny-Tot-Preschool/383620351796977?tab=page_info&view
